Letter to Parents for May 18th – 22nd 
Dear parents & pupils,
Please find attached the plan of work for next week. Remember as always, children, that you must try your best with your school work even though it might be strange having Mom, Dad or the dog as your teacher! 
Please keep sending me any videos or pictures of school work / creative work at home. I upload them to the padlet page for all in 3rd class to see. 
This week I have included two interesting challenges for the children – a mystery animal sound and a ‘Countdown’ challenge (make the biggest word possible from a random selection of 10 letters). Email or send a picture of your answers to me and we will see who the winner is! (PARENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO TAKE PART )
Keep up the good work,
Mtr Eoin
